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RELATING TO THE EMPLOYER-UNION HEALTH BENEFITS TRUST FUND

House Bill No. 175 requires that one member of the Employer-Union Health

Benefits Trust Fund Board of Trustees be appointed by agreement of the mayors of

the four counties and approved by the Hawaii State Association of Counties.

The Department of Budget and Finance supports the general intent of this

measure to have one county representative on the Board of Trustees.


